RADIO STATION KCAR .-

SERVING NORTHEAST TEXAS8 AND THE RED RIVER VALLEY

ROBERT WAGNER, Managing Engineer CLARKSVILLE, TEXAS

Febpuary 20, 1956

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 9.4

Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

We should like te confirm you report ef February 1l8. Since we have
been signing on at 4 A.M. enly a short while, we are very pleased to

know that we are being heard in Nebraska.

Clarksville is a small farming community with a pepulatien ef about 5,000.
We are lecated approximately 135 miles southwest of Dallas, Texas.

Thank you very much for your letter, and we shall leok forward to hearing
from you again soon.

Yours very truly,

Claude L. Dagley
Chief Engineer
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